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	St Stephen’s RC Primary School

Blairgowrie Community Campus,
Hamish Henderson Place, BLAIRGOWRIE, PH10 6UZ

Tel 01250 871950   Fax 01250 871075
Email st-stephens@pkc.gov.uk
Twitter: @ststephensrcpri
Contact     
Mr S McKell
Our ref

SMK/STJ/RP/MAY19
Date
             9th May 2019


Dear Parent/Carer,
You will recall that earlier this session we sought the views of parents around the format used for the annual written report. Further to feedback from parents and teachers, the four schools within St John’s RC Academy Local Management Group have worked together during this academic year to review the existing reporting format.  This has resulted in a revision to the previous format and design of the report traditionally issued to you in May/June each year. 
The new design will still be issued in a paper format.  We believe this to be more succinct, reflective of learning experiences and will provide clarity in the next steps for your child in key curricular areas. 

This is part of the overall reporting system used in all four schools to share your child’s progress with you.

We will welcome feedback once you have been issued with the forthcoming report.
Yours sincerely,
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Yours sincerely
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Simon McKell

Head Teacher





Simon McKell

Head Teacher St Stephen’s RC PS
Chairperson of St John’s Academy Local Management Group

